




April 23, 2018 ef 

Queens 
OFFICE OF ADVANCEMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT 
Dr Alfred & Dr Isabel Bader 

2505 E Bradford Ave Apt 2201 ene ees 

Milwaukee, W1 53211-4263 Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6 

USA Tel 613 533-2060 
Fax 613 533-6599 

www.queensu.ca 

Dear Drs Bader, Charitable Registration #10786 8705 RROOO1 

Thank you for supporting student assistance at Queen’s University! Your support 

ensures that Queen’s can recruit and accept the best, most promising students from all 

corners of Canada and the world. At the same time, you are helping to remove barriers 

and make post-secondary education more financially accessible for students. We often 

hear from our students that it is absolutely life-changing to receive an award. Thank you 

for creating these powerful opportunities. 

| am pleased to share with you the grateful 2017-2018 recipients of the following funds: 

The Alfred Bader Scholarship in Art History 

The Isabel Bader Award for Costume in Drama 

The Herbert and Stella Overton Award in Music 

The Isabel Bader Bursary in Textile Conservation 

The Alfred Bader Graduate Fellowship in the Humanities 

The Judith Brown Bursary 

Please see the attached for a detailed listing, and accept my sincere thanks on behalf of 

these students. 

Should you wish to publish this information on a website, or via other media, please 

contact Stewardship & Benefactor Relations for instructions prior to publication. 

If you have any questions, or would prefer to receive these notifications by email, please 

contact us by phone at 1-800-267-7837 or by email at stewardship@queensu.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Jodi Snowdon, Artsci'99 

Director, Stewardship & Benefactor Relations 





2017-2018 Recipients 

The Alfred Bader Scholarship in Art History 

Abigail Berry Ath Year Bachelor of Arts (Honours) 

The Isabel Bader Award for Costume in Drama 

Coven Madensky 3rd Year Bachelor of Arts (Honours) 

Hannah Murphy-Bernstein 1st Year Bachelor of Arts (Honours) 

The Herbert and Stella Overton Award in Music 

Myriam Bouti Ath Year Bachelor of Music 

Vikki Wan 3rd Year Bachelor of Music 

The Isabel Bader Bursary in Textile Conservation 

Lauren Nadine Osmond 2nd Year Master of Art Conservation 

Sally Gunhee Kim 1st Year Master of Art Conservation 

The Alfred Bader Graduate Fellowship in the Humanities 

Elyse Marie Bell 1st Year Doctor of Philosophy (History) 

Thomas Hipkin 1st Year Doctor of Philosophy (Philosophy) 

Alex Martinborough 1st Year Doctor of Philosophy (History) 

Magdalyn Panayiota Asimakis 1st Year Doctor of Philosophy (Art History) 

Sean Callaghan 1st Year Doctor of Philosophy (Cultural Studies) 

Jennifer Florence Rutkair 1st Year Doctor of Philosophy (Art History) 

The Judith Brown Bursary 

Dilan Okcuoglu 6th Year Doctor of Philosophy (Political Studies) 

Leila Mazaheri 5th Year Doctor of Philosophy 

(Physics, Engineering Physics & Astronomy) 

Comfort Appiah Ansah 4th Year Master of Applied Science (Mining Engineering) 

Nadiyah Rashed Al Atmah 3rd Year Master of Science (Chemistry) 

Ilse Natalia Equihua Bracho 2nd Year Master of Arts (Cultural Studies) 





Thank You Queens 
from your scholar in their own words... 

The Alfred Bader Graduate Fellowship in the Humanities 

Established in May 2014 by Dr. Alfred Bader and awarded on the basis of 

academic excellence to funding-eligible Ph.D. level students enrolled in a graduate 

program in the Humanities in the School of Graduate Studies. Preference will be 

given to incoming PhD students in a graduate program in the Humanities. 

Consideration will be given to newly admitted doctoral students in other graduate 

programs in the Faculty of Arts and Science whose planned research falls under 

the general category of ‘the Humanities’. 

2017-20187 Recipient 

Jennifer Rutkair 

Year of Study: 1st Year, Doctor of Philosyphy 

Area of Study: Art Histiory 

Faculty/School: School of Graduate Studies 

Hometown: Winnipeg, Manitoba 

My research interests include the role of archives, specifically photographic, as a 

culture domain. | find the collective memory or storehouse of a nation, and as a 

power-knowledge nexus in the production of visual culture for a consumer society 

that fixes the value of a photograph on its representative content and as goods to 

be consumed. 

This award alleviates some financial stress for me, allowing me to reduce my part- 

time work commitments and reallocate that time to research and writing. 

| am grateful for creating this award and your generous donations to Queen's 

University. The funds from this award will all me to have an enhanced research 

and writing schedule. | hope to repay your generosity by one day paying it 

forward to another student. 





Birthday Greetings 2usens 
from your scholar 

2017-2018 Recipient of the Martin Wolff Memorial Prize in Civil Engineering 

Alexander Toulany 

Year of Study: 4th Year 

Area of Study: —_ Civil Engineering 

Faculty/School: Faculty of Engineering and Applied Science 

Hometown: Halifax, Nova Scotia 

Happy birthday Dr. Bader! The gift you have given me has opened up so many 

doors for to my future and allowed me to succeed here at Queen's without worry 

of the financial burden. It has made a noticeable positive difference in my 

university experience compared to my other years. | wish you a happy and 

healthy future and a joyful birthday this year. 




